A Special Meeting of Port District No. 1 of Grant County was held at the
Port District office at 101 F Street SW on Tuesday, June 04, 2024 to learn
and discuss issues relating to electrical power needs for various companies
that want to locate to Quincy.

Commissioner Morris called the lunch meeting to order at 11:45 am. Also
present were Commissioner Pat Connelly, Commissioner Brian Kuest,
Senator Nguyen, Local Legislative Senator Judy Warnick, Representative
Alex Ybarra, Representative Tom Dent, City Officials Pat Haley, Bob
Davis, Grant County PUD, Director Rich Wallen, Commissioner Larry
Schaapman, Commissioner Tom Flint, Big Bend Community College
President Sara Thompson Tweedy, EDC Director Brant Mayo, Pat Boss.
WPPA Carly Michiels.

Commissioners entertained Senator Nguyen and State Legislators over a
working lunch. Commissioners brought Senator Nguyen up to speed on the
power issues Quincy is encountering.

Adjourn: The meeting was adjourned at 1:00 pm
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